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Our apologies!

RCMP QUARTERLY2

ERRATA Retirements, page 76, Vol. 57 
No.1, Winter 1992 issue, should have 
read: 27675 Cst. Mackey, T.M. "E" 
91-09-01.

On page 42, Vol. 57 No. 2, Spring 
1992 issue, the "Community Service 
Recognized" photo caption should 
have read: C/Supt. J.D Walker, and
Supt. G.A. Potts (retired).

J.D. (Jack) Flamank 
439 Hobson Crescent 
Kelowna, British Columbia 
V1W 1Y6

Frédéric Rua 
Gendarmerie 
27, rue de Rennes
56660 Saint-Jean-Brévelay
France

KASLO S CENTENNIAL The village of 
Kaslo, British Columbia, will be cele­
brating its centennial, May 15-17, 
1993. A reunion is being organized 
for all members who ever served 
there and their families. A number of 
activities are planned, including a 
golf tournament, a fishing derby and 
a caravan/picnic to Mt. Buchanan. 
Hotel, motel and recreational vehicle 
accommodations will be available. 
For further details contact:

RCMP SONG AVAILABLE Cst. M.J. 
MacKenzie recently produced a 
cassette recording of a song he wrote 
entitled "The RCMP Song." Anyone 
interested in further details may 
contact Cst. MacKenzie at the 
following address: R.R. #1, Box 392, 
Newcastle, New Brunswick E1V 3L8 
or Tel.: home (506) 622-0696 or office 
(506) 622-3460

On page 70 of Vol. 57 No. 2, an article 
and photograph appeared about the 
Secretary of State's Multiculturalism 
Committee visit to the RCMP 
Academy. One of the participants' 
name was misspelt and should have 
read as follows: Mr. Ian J. Kagedan. 
We regret any inconvenience this 
error may have caused.

PEN PAL REQUESTED A policeman in 
France is interested in corresponding 
with a Francophone member. Appar­
ently he is fascinated by Canada and 
the RCMP and would like to exchange 
views and ideas with a member of the 
Force. Anyone interested can write to:
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